
 
From: Anthony Ziehler [mailto:zfossil@att.net]  
Sent: Saturday, January 6, 2018 9:07 PM 
To: Rocco Yeargin <Ryeargin@cityofgreen.org> 
Cc: Molly Kapeluck <mkapeluck@cityofgreen.org> 
Subject: Question 
 
First, let me congratulate you on being elected Ward 3 Councilman and starting your term.   
 
Second,  can you provide any explanation of the letter from David Paton, which is an item in the 
Correspondence to Council.  I am unable to understand his objective in sending it to the City of Green. 
 
Finally,  when I copied (several ways) your eMail address that is listed on the “Council” web 
page,  kknodel is listed instead of ryeargin.  I cc: Molly because she can probably make the correction.  
 
I will miss your first meetings on Tuesday but will watch the videos. 
 
Regards, 
 
Tony 
 
Anthony Ziehler 
zfossil@att.net 
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